
 

 

  

Newsletter Friday 22nd November 2019  

 

Attendance: Whole School Target 2019/20 is 95% 
 
Week Commencing Monday 25th November will be Menu Week 2 
 
Well Done Kane! 

 
A big well done to Kane of CHERRY class who took part in a primary 
cross-country event at Stourport Memorial Park against 28 other 
schools. He ran his heart out and finished an impressive 25th out of 
139 pupils!!! Brilliant stuff Kane!  
 
 

 
Food Tech News!!! 
 
What a great afternoon we had with one of our ex-
students, Jonathan B, and Class 11KS students. It was 
great to hear about Jonathan working his way up 
from part time at the Eagle and Spur, after a school 
work placement, to completing his NVQ Hospitality 
and Catering levels 1 and 2. We heard about the hard 
work that has been put in, how Jonathan now runs 
his own pub and what this entails, it was fascinating to hear about the delicious carvery’s 
that are produced each week. An inspiration for students and staff alike. 

Congratulations to our first “Chef of the week" Katie in 8MB. Really 
wonderful to see her following instructions, listening well and keeping 
engaged in her Food Tech lesson this week. Keep up the great work 
Katie. 
Ms Jilli Guy 
Food Technology Specialist 
 
 

 
Thanks to B & Q for helping us out! 
 
The WFS Allotment Team would like to say a very big thank you B&Q 
Kidderminster store for sending a gift voucher worth £100 pounds after a 
kind parent read in our newsletter about allotment items being stolen 
from Bishops Wood.  We were really grateful. 
 
 



 

Class 14S have been working hard! 
This week in Enterprise, Class 14S have been hard at work making 
products for the Christmas fair! We are so proud at the team work the 
pupils display and we are looking forward to showing off our products on 
Friday 13th of December. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Class 7A Reminders to Parents 
 
Don’t forget we are performing at 3.45pm tomorrow afternoon outside Kidderminster Town 
Hall as part of the Christmas Light Switch on festivities. Hope to see as many supporters as 
possible! 
And we’re still collecting bottle tops and drink cans and saving them for the Emily Jordan 
Foundation in Kidderminster. 

 

NOVEMBER 

26 BEECH, BIRCH & CHESTNUT Disney Event – Parents invited at 1.45pm 

29 HOLLY Assembly - Parents welcome for a 9am start    NEW DATE !!! 

DECEMBER 

5 RDA Christmas Ride – A text has been sent to all relevant 
Parents  

6 CHESTNUT Assembly – Parents welcome for a 9am start 

9 Kidderminster Male Voice Choir for pupils  

12 Early Years Nativity – 2pm  

13 Friends of WFS Christmas Fair in school (2pm – 5pm) 

13 BEECH Assembly – Parents welcome for a 9am start 

16 Friends of WFS Christmas Gift Fair for pupils (details coming home 
next week!)  

17 Christmas Lunch for all pupils 

19 LAST DAY OF TERM and WFS 
CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY! 
 

JANUARY 2020 

6 Professional Development Day – No students in school 

7 All students back to school for an 8.45am start! 



 

Wyre Forest School pupils and Parents  have supported  
BBC Children in Need 

Current Total Raised from donations with Scott’s sponsored silence 
and a Toy Sale in HAZEL Class is £463!!! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

WANTED!!!   Number 1:  Do you read The Sun newspaper?? 
 

HarperCollins and newspaper The Sun have partnered up to hand out 
two million free books to school children across England, Wales and 
Northern Ireland. 
 
The Books for Schools campaign will offer 20,000 schools packs of 106 
books with downloadable teaching resources, worth £600, from the 
publisher’s Collins Big Cat reading programme. The programme 
includes titles by Julia Donaldson, Michael Morpurgo and Benjamin 
Zephaniah, and HarperCollins will also add an edition of David 
Walliams’ picture book There’s a Snake in my School to each pack. 

 
All we need Parents to do is; collect the tokens from The Sun newspaper between 23rd 
November 2019 and 18th January 2020 Please and hand them in to school, tell your friends, 
tell your family, tell your neighbours, as we are trying to get 3,500 tokens!  Thank you!! 
 
 
 
 

WANTED!!!  Number 2: Friends of Wyre Forest are looking for 

items for the Christmas fair tombola! 
 
 
 
We are asking for bottles, toiletries, unwanted gifts: anything new that would make a good 
prize, really!  Please send them in to school to be passed on. 
 

The Christmas Fair will be on Friday 13th December in the Sports Hall at school and will run 
from 2pm – 5pm. 
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